

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Hayes

17th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,



Scholastic Book Fair 2024

We have arranged for the **Scholastic Book Fair** to visit the school from **Tuesday 29**th **October – Friday 8**th **November 2024.** The book fair will be offering a wide range of books for all year groups, both fiction and non-fiction. Your child will be able to visit and browse the books during the school day on Tuesday 29th October or Wednesday 30th October. <u>Parents/carers will also have the opportunity to browse and purchase books at the forthcoming parents evening on Tuesday 29 and Wednesday 30 October 2024.</u>

The book fair will also be open after school on the following dates*:

- EYFS, Year 1, Year 2 Monday 4th November
- Year 3/Year 4 Tuesday 5th November
- Year 5/Year 6 Wednesday 6th November

It will be held in the hall after school between 3.15pm – 3.45pm.

* If you have more than one child at the school, then you can choose one of your child's days to visit

We ask that you do not send your child in with payment, all book purchases are to be made at the book fair with either cash or card, please visit https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay for more information.

From the overall sale of books, the school will be awarded a percentage of the profit to spend on new books from Scholastic Books.

We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. If you need any more information, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Happy reading!

Mrs Raymond English Lead

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk











